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1. Use CBD labs around the state as testing facilities. They have equipment and personnel
and generally work 24/7 as it is. They might need training and some retooling but they are at
least somewhat in the ballpark for scientific capabilities.

2. Ditto for the federal forensic lab Ashland. Real scientists and real equipment. Could
subcontract them via state funding.

3. Ditto for labs at U of O, OSU and Oregon Tech. Might even be able to use them for
vaccine development.

4. Since public schools and universities are closed right now but are conveniently located use
them for testing stations. Also for field hospitals as needed if the time comes.

5. Collaborate with California and Washington to buy WHO testing kits and to organize
vaccine trials, if any. If Calif has the most cash, run a tab and pay it back later. The fed
government has made it clear the states and particularly the west coast are on their own. Time
for creative funding.

If I can be of help let me know. I'm a retired federal scientist and might be of some use.
Thanks,
Steve Adams
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